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Winwick CE Primary 

News 

Friday 6th January 2017 

Welcome back to all children, parents, staff and Governors. I really hope you all had a lovely Christmas and wish you 

the very best for a great 2017. I am really excited to have joined the Winwick team and look forward to meeting 

many of you over the coming weeks and months. You will often find me on the playground in the morning or at pick 

up time but if you wish to see me to discuss any concerns please call in, or phone, and I will endeavour to see you as 

soon as is possible. As you will notice we have amended the newsletter slightly to celebrate the children’s 

achievements each week in school as well as give helpful reminders of upcoming events or inform you of any 

priorities we are working on over the term. Within this week’s letter you will find we are focusing on Reading and will 

be checking all Reading Records daily. These can also be used as a great communication tool between home and 

school if you have any messages for the teachers or TAs so please can you check these nightly too.                           

Have a lovely weekend,                                                                                                                                       Mrs Sue Dymond  

 

Reception:  Nieve S 

Year 1: William H & George I  

Year 2: Lucas C 

Year 3:  Alex L 

Year 4: Oliver C 

Year 5: George D 

Year 6: Junior N 

Christian Value – Courage 

Help us when we face problems and difficulties to be courageous and 

determined.  When people we know are struggling, may we be ready to 

encourage them and help them in any way we can.                Amen 

         Reception             99.6% 

Year 1   97.7% 

Year 2  97.7% 

Year 3  90.4%  

Year 4  97.6% 

Year 5  91.5% 

Year 6  100% 

Attendance Star Award    

12th December – 16th December 

 

Well done Year 6!  

 

National Average is 96.5%. 

For our School to become an 

Outstanding School we hope 

to average 98%. 



  

 

 

 

Please see attached Diary Dates for Spring Term. This will also be available on our School  

Website and on our School Yard Notice Board. Reminders will be provided weekly of important 

dates. 

 Monday 9th January: All after school clubs begin this week  

 Friday 13th January: Closing date for Reception Class entries to school 2017/2018 

Guitar Lessons : Guitar Lessons take place on Tuesday Mornings 10.30am-11.00am and also 11.00- 11.30.   

Argos sell a ¾ nylon strung guital ( Cat No 425/6458) for £34.99 which is ideal as a starter instrument.            

The lessons cost £66.00 for all 11 sessions please contact Mr Waugh on 01925 837248 or email                       

russelldwaugh@aol.com   

Reception:  Benjamin W 

Year 1: Elizabeth P 

Year 2: Robyn K 

Year 3:  Aiden W 

Year 4: Issy L 

Year 5: Daisy B 

Year 6: Isabella S 

READING RECORD REMINDERS…. As a school, we believe that reading is an important skill for 

children to master and we want to ensure that our children develop a love of reading and books. 

Children are to bring their reading record and reading books into school with them  daily as they 

will be checked by a member of staff.  Please encourage them to read for 10minutes each night 

either when they first get in from school or before bedtime. You will  notice on the diary dates 

that our world book day is coming up this term and our theme will be ‘Roald Dahl’. The intention 

is for the reading records to be a great communication tool between home and school and will be checked 

every morning by teachers and teaching assistants and signed so if you wish to leave a message they will be 

read and responded to.  

Headteacher Awards 

Congratulations to Ole H for his amazing 

homework and his performance poem; you 

are a superstar!  Keep up the great work. I 

can’t wait to see who else will be our award 

winners next week.  


